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  March 26, 2021 
 
  
Memorandum to:        William E. Bestani 
                                    Policy Analyst  
                                    Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs 
                                    Office of Management and Budget 
  
From:                Jennifer Jones 

Regulatory Counsel 
                                    Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation 
   Legal Division 
  

RE:  FDIC Retiree Survey Letter  

Under the generic clearance entitled, “Information Collection for Qualitative Research” (3064-
0198), the FDIC hereby submits for OMB review the generic survey “FDIC Retiree Survey 
Letter.”  This survey will be transmitted to former FDIC Legal Division employees who might 
be interested in returning to service in the Legal Division at some point in the future. The FDIC 
Legal Division is creating a database of contact information from those former employees, 
including retirees which will allow the FDIC Legal Division to estimate the number and 
experience level of former staff potentially eligible to return to work with FDIC, if necessary.  

The recipients of the FDIC Retiree Survey Letter will be asked to respond to 
LegalSPOG@fdic.gov at their earliest convenience, and no later than June 1, 20211, indicating 
whether or not they are interested in having their name placed in the database as a person 
potentially interested in returning to the FDIC if the need should arise.  

The FDIC intends to send the FDIC Retiree Survey Letter to 34 former Legal Division 
employees.  The FDIC estimates that the total time to respond to the FDIC Retiree Survey Letter 
will be 15 minutes.    
 
  Annual Estimated Number of respondents:      34 
  Estimated Time per response:      15 minutes 
  Total Estimated Annual Burden:       8.5 hours 
 

Total estimated burden for the annual collection of this information is 8.5 hours. 

If you have any questions, please let me know.  Thank you for your consideration.  
 

                                                 
1 This date may be pushed back to July 1, 2021, depending on when the FDIC Retiree Survey Letters are sent out to 
the former employees.  
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